
500 Consumers Road Lorraine Chiasson 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 Regulatory Coordinator 

PO Box 650 Tel: 416-495-5962 

Scarborough ON MIK 5E3 Fax: 416-495-6072 
Email: egdregulatoryproceedings@enbridge.corr 

December 6, 2010 

VIA RESS and EMAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 2ih Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:	 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. ("EGO" or the "Company") 
Draft Rate Order - 2009 Earnings Sharing Mechanism EB-2010-0042 

Pursuant to Procedural Order NO.3 dated November 29, 2010, where the Board 
ordered that comments on the Company's Draft Rate Order were to be filed by 
Thursday, December 2, 2010. 

EGO did not receive any comments from the Board or Interested Parties, therefore has 
no reply comments. 

Yours truly, 

Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator 

cc:	 Mr. F. D. Cass, Aird & Berlis (via email) 
EB-2010-0042 Interested Parties (via email) 
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